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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:07 PM
To: 'HELEN WOLFF'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: FP&L Turkey Hill cleanup

Dear Ms. Wolff, 
 
On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated November 13, 2017.   The Commission 
Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in 
Docket No. 20170007-EI, Environmental cost recovery clause.  Thank you for providing the Commission with 
your comments and we will take them into consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins Florida Registered Paralegal Executive Assistant to Chairman Brown Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: HELEN WOLFF [mailto:HWOLFFSHOME@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 1:15 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FP&L Turkey Hill cleanup 
 
Dear Commissioner Brown,  
 
As an FP&L customer, I oppose FP&L's request to saddle ratepayers with $200 million to clean up water 
contamination from its Turkey Hill power plant.  
 
In addition, I support Florida state Sen. Jose Javier Rodriguez' legislation introduction to block FP&L from 
passing the clean up costs onto its customers. 
  
Florida Power & Light receives a very large rate of return from its customers because their shareholders 
claim they take "risks". However, whenever "risks" turn to actual losses, FP&L run to FPSC 
to stick  ratepayers with those losses. It is time for FP&L shareholders to bear the losses of their "risks" 
themselves. 
 
Thank you for opposing this rate request by FP&L and supporting FL Senator Rodriguez' proposal.  
 
Helen Wolff 
Sarasota 
 
 




